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Contact:  Rock County Highway Department: (608)757-5450 

 
 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

February 22, 2023 
 
 
Due to the anticipated duration and severity of this ice storm, the Rock County Highway 

Department will maintain all normal 24-HR Routes (I-39/90, I-43, USH 14, STH 26).  Winter 

maintenance on all other routes will be stopped at 8:00 pm tonight (Wednesday) and will begin 

again at 2:00 am tomorrow (Thursday).   

 

Wednesday PM through Thursday AM:  Travel is strongly discouraged with conditions being 

extremely icy and potentially impassable.  

 

Depending on the actual duration and track of the storm, these conditions could extend later into the 

day on Thursday.  Winter maintenance efforts will be ongoing throughout the day on Thursday and 

may extend into Friday. 
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